
 

 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
To: 

 
Mayor and City Council 

From: 

 
Michael Smith, Public Works Director 

Date: 

 
January 09, 2017 

Subject: 

 
Approval of a Supplemental Agreement with the Georgia 

Department of Transportation for the Georgetown Gateway 
Project 

 

 
ITEM DESCRIPTION 

 

Approval of a Supplemental Agreement with the Georgia Department of Transportation for 
the Georgetown Gateway Project 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

The City Council has previously entered into a project agreement with the Georgia 
Department of Transportation (GDOT) to receive $200,000 in federal funds for preliminary 
engineering on the Georgetown Gateway project.  The gateway project will improve the 
Chamblee Dunwoody Road corridor between Cotillion Drive and Peeler Road as 

recommended in the Georgetown area master plan.  Improvements will include extension of 
the multi-use path from Georgetown Park to Cotillion Drive, enhanced sidewalks, 
landscaping and a center turn lane with pedestrian refuge islands at regular intervals.    
 

The city has begun preparing final design plans based on input gathered at the public 
information meeting and a presentation to the city council in late 2014 and early 2015, 
respectively.  Part of the funding for the final design includes $100,000 from federal funds 

and in order to access these additional funds the city will need to enter into a supplemental 
agreement with GDOT.   
 

RECOMMENDED ACTION 

 

Staff recommends approval of Supplemental Agreement No. 1 to revise the GDOT purchase 
order amount from $200,000 to $300,000. 
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